If you or you know someone based in California, please call and/or email YOUR OWN California Senator TODAY and urge them to support AB-1341. AB-1341 will protect children from harmful diet pills and weight-loss supplements.   
Look up your address here to find your Senate representative’s email/phone: https://findyourrep.legislature.ca.gov/  
Below is a template of the message to send to your Senator.   
Thank you for your advocacy to keep dangerous diet pills and weight-loss supplements out of kids’ hands! Please also ask your friends, family, and networks to contact their representatives! We really need your help to get this important legislation through this session!   
Template:  
Subject: Please support AB-1341 in the California Senate Appropriations!  
Dear ​[your representative],  
I am a constituent in [your area], and I am writing to strongly urge you to please support AB-1341, “Dietary supplements for weight loss and over-the-counter diet pills.” 
AB-1341 will add much-needed protection for children against dangerous over-the-counter diet pills and weight-loss supplements. These products are poorly regulated, unsafe, and the American Academy of Pediatrics strongly cautions against young people using these products. Teens who use over-the-counter diet pills have 4-6 times the risk of being diagnosed with an eating disorder within several years.  
I urge you to support California AB-1341 for the health and safety of all California children!  
Thank you,   
[your name]  
[your address] 

